
State Librarian’s Report 
May 24 to July 19, 2002 

 
Agency 

 
 
Met with architect to discuss agency space needs and solutions.  
 
Participated in the state’s Spring Fitness Award ceremony.   
 
Facilitated one staff meeting to discuss potential budget reductions. 
 
Met with the Governor’s budget office to discuss potential budget reductions. 
 
Communicated potential budget reductions to the Montana Library Association.   
 
Worked with program managers and Kris Schmitz to prepare possible responses to budget cuts. 
 
 

State Library Resources 
 
Participated in Higher Education Networking Committee meeting. 
 
 

NRIS 
 
Met with Brian Wolfe, Chief Information Officer, to discuss NRIS and ITSD’s GIS Bureau. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


